
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, November 16, 2016 5:47 PM 

Devlin Higgins 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 160174-GU 

Thank you, Devlin. The utility name and party information reflect the name as shown in MCD. 

Give me a call if you have any questions. Have a good afternoon. 

Dorothy 

From: Devlin Higgins 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 10:58 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160174-GU 

Yes, please match to MCD as that's the Commission's official company designation. 

Thanks again Dorothy. 

Devlin Higgins 
Public Utility Analyst 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
DHIGGINS@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
Voice: 850.413.6433 
Fax: 850.413.6434 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 4:48 PM 
To: Devlin Higgins 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160174-GU 

Hi Devlin, 

---------------~------~------- ~---

Thank you for the clarification. The initial petition for approval (DN 05396-16) included the "s" so 
both names were included in the utilities list because what they filed didn't match what we had in 
MCD. With this e-mail, we will make the change to the docket title, the utilities list, and the parties 
list. Please advise if there should be a period at the end of "Inc" though. MCD includes that, but the 
petition did not. See snippet belovv. 
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FLORIDA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMPANY'S 
PET1T10N FOR APPROVAL OF 2015 

DEPRECIATION STUDY 

As required by Rule 25·7.045(8)(a), Florida Administrative Code, attached is the depreciation study 

projected through December 31, 2016. In support of thls Petition, the Company states as follows: 

1. Name and mailing address of the Company: 

Sebring Gas Systems, Inc 
3515 US Highway 27 South 

Sebring, FL 33870-5449 

Thank you for your help. 

Dorothy 

From: Devlin Higgins 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 2:06 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160174-GU 

Good afternoon Dorothy, 

Real simple change on this docket title (ON 160174-GU). The company's name should be "Sebring Gas System", not 

Sebring Gas Systems. I noticed some documents have the "s" and some do not. However, the company's name is listed 
in MCD as ending without an "s," i.e. "System". Please let me know if there are any issues. Thank you very much. 

Devlin Higgins 
Public Utility Analyst 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
DHIGGINS@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
Voice: 850.413.6433 
Fax: 850.413.6434 
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